
17. NORTHERN ROADING OPTIONS SCOPING STUDY 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Alister Whitteker, Community Technical Adviser, DDI 354-1701 

Corporate Plan Output:  3.1.text.10 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise the Board of the series of public open days to discuss the 

various options as listed in the booklet “Towards a solution for northern Christchurch roading 
problems”. 

 
 The Board will be aware that the above booklet was publicly released on Tuesday 23 October. The 

booklet advises that it is intended that a series of four public open days will be held to discuss the 
various options as outlined in the booklet.  Three of these meetings will be held in the Board’s area 
and are as follows; 

 
• Belfast / Marshland Meeting -  Wednesday, November 24 at Belfast School Hall. 
• St Albans/ Shirley Meeting - Monday, November 26 at Shirley Community Centre. 
• Redwood/ Papanui Meeting - Wednesday, November 28 at North City Christian Fellowship. 

 
 All meetings are scheduled to run between 2.00 pm and 8.00 pm. 
 
 Submissions on the proposals are expected back to study team by 21 December 2001. 
 
 Recommendation: That the information be received 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting  - decision yet to be made


